
 

 

RPNM’s lawsuit against the NM Governor and Secretary 

of Health is set to be heard by the NM Supreme Court 

on January 8th, 2024. 

 

On Monday, the New Mexico Supreme Court will hear oral arguments 
regarding our historic lawsuit challenging Gov. Lujan Grisham and NM 
Secretary of Health Patrick Allen’s use of public health orders to override 
your constitutional rights. 

 

Tune into the livestream at 9:30am on Monday, January 8th, by clicking 
on the video link here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DyilVvvncRY 


